
 

 

Dear Members,  
 

We're excited to let you know that we've got a dividend coming your way if you're a Class A shareholder 
of our credit union! This is our way of showing our appreciation for your support and investment.  
  
On March 27, 2024, you'll see this dividend in your variable savings account if it's registered (TFSA or 
RSP) or a Demand Account (Savings or Chequing) if not a registered account. 
  
We are very proud of our amazing Class A shareholders and want to thank you for your continued 
support. We're dedicated to making a difference in our community, and our dividend is just one way 
that we hope to do that.  
 

Cheers,   
HMECU  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


